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TeliaSonera listed in FTSE4Good Index Series  

 

As announced today, TeliaSonera has regained its position in the FTSE4Good Index Series. 
 
The FTSE4Good Index Series provides a tool for responsible investors to identify and invest in 
companies that meet globally recognised corporate responsibility standards.  
 
“I am really pleased with the outcome of FTSE4Good’s assessment. It is important for TeliaSonera, 
our employees, shareholders and customers, that we are regarded as a transparent and responsible 
company. Over the past year, we have systematically worked to improve our Corporate Responsibility 
processes and reporting. The listing in FTSE4Good Index shows that it has paid off and that we have 
managed to clarify and communicate our group-wide efforts.” says Cecilia Edström, Head of Group 
Communications, TeliaSonera. 
 
FTSE4Good’s inclusion criteria evolve over time, demanding continued improvement in corporate 
responsibility practices in order to gain or maintain inclusion in the index. 
 

____________________________________________ 

For further information journalists can contact: 
The TeliaSonera Press Office, +46-771 77 58 30 
 
 


